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Vacation Bible School is 
Coming! 

 
Mark Your Calendars! 

 
August 5 – 8 this 

summer! 
 

Only 1 month left to 
prepare! 

 
A team of young adults under 
the supervision of Pastor Jane 
Gingrich is coming from 
Kamloops to run this program.  
ORLC is responsible for 
advertising to invite local 
children to participate; providing 
support in the areas of billeting 
for the team, snacks for the 
children, and arranging a 
potluck picnic.  We are looking 
forward to interacting with these 
young adults and with the 
children. 
The VBS Steering Committee 
will keep you informed of how 
you can help. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
We need your help to 

make this work! 
 

If you want to support this 
program, please find 3 sign-
up sheets in the narthex:  
 

• You can provide snacks for 
a morning break at 10.20am,  

• You can help with the 
potluck picnic on Tuesday, 
August 6 at 6pm 

• You can billet 1 or 2 of the 
volunteers at your home 

 
 
Please remember the Vacation 
Bible School in your prayers.  
Pray for the publicity to reach 
those who will benefit.  Pray for 
the leaders as they make their 
preparations, and for them 
while they are here.  And pray 
for our own congregation, that 
we may provide the right 
logistical support. 


